EAST TEXAS BAPTIST UNIVERSITY

Greetings from East Texas Baptist University! Throughout the history of the institution many of the
faithful donors who gave consistently during their lifetimes added to their legacy of support by making a
decision to include ETBU in their planned giving. Planned giving helps ensure ETBU’s success for future
generations.

Some of the most impactful gifts to the institution have been estate gifts that were wisely planned years in
advance. Estate gifts have established endowed scholarships, contributed to capital campaigns, supported
specific academic programs, and provided unrestricted support for the institution. No matter the area of
support, estate gifts always make a significant impact.

Individuals and couples who inform the University about their decision to make an estate gift to the
institution are recognized and honored as members of the Legacy of 1912 Society. The institution was
founded in 1912 and gifts made through planned giving are truly foundational to the mission and ministry
of East Texas Baptist University.

All of our planned giving donors are members of the Legacy of 1912 Society and are recognized at our
annual Legacy of 1912 Society luncheon on campus. The names of Legacy of 1912 Society members are
prominently displayed on a donor wall located in the foyer of the Rogers Spiritual Life Center so that future
generations of Tigers will know the names of those who made a significant impact on ETBU through

their generosity.

If you have already made the decision to leave a gift to East Texas Baptist University in your estate, will you
notify me so that we can personally thank you and recognize you for your support? If you haven't yet made
plans for your estate, would you prayerfully consider making a planned legacy gift to East Texas Baptist
University in your estate planning?

To learn more about the Legacy of 1912 Society go to www.ETBU.edu/legacy. If you have any questions,
please contact me directly at 903.923.2069 or sbryant@ETBU.edu. I am thankful for your impact as a
member of the ETBU Family.

Sincerely,

Moot By

Scott Bryant, Ph.D.
Vice President for Advancement
903.923.2069 | sbryant@ETBU.edu



